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Wright Opera House
101 Superior Street, Alma

COMPLETED 2019

Project overview 
Alma Opera Block LLC and Alma College are redeveloping the Wright Opera 
House and adjourning properties located in downtown Alma. In 2010, the 
Wright block was decimated by a fire and the development team worked 
to restore the building to its former historic glory. The Wright Opera Block 
consists of multiple three-story buildings and an adjacent one-story building 
known as the “Boiler Building.” 

The Wright Opera Block, located at 101 Superior Street, will activate 
approximately 53,000 square feet of previously functionally obsolete space. The 
development is a true mixed-use development with commercial space on the 
ground floor and 16 residential units on the second and third floors. 

MEDC investment: $1,500,000 Michigan Community Revitalization Program

Private investment: $3,718,035  

Local investment: $984,000 Obsolete Property Rehabilitation Act Abatement  

Jobs created: 0
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